1980 No. 10 8

(Translation)
Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt on your letter No. 83 dated June L1
1980 which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. 83 of June 11, 1980)

I am pleased to inform you that the Haitian government approves the above-
mentioned proposals. The note from the Canadian Embassy and the reply thereto
from the Chancery expressing the agreement of the Haitian government constitute
an arrangement between the two governments on this matter.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, Mr. Ambassador, the assur-
ance of my high consideration.

GEORGES SALOMON
Secretary of State



